# KIRGEDWARD TIMES

VOLUME V, No. 19 August 18, 1978

# 1) P.N.E.

This year the College will have a booth at the P.N.E. staffed by College personnel. If you're visiting the Exhibition, why not stop at our booth and chat for a bit?

To all those King Edwardians who volunteered their services - 20 in all - my thanks.

H.E.P.

# 2) HOLIDAYS

I expect to be out of town for the better part of two weeks, returning on Tuesday, September 5th. During my absence, Dean Brown will act in my stead.

H.E.P.

# 3) CONGRATULATIONS, CONNIE AND HOWARD!

The Kelloughs have a new baby girl - Sarah Elizabeth - who arrived on August 10th and weighed in at 6 lbs. 2 oz. Everyone is doing well.

M.G.



King Edward Campus

## 4) POSITION OPENINGS

VCC - Langara - requires temporary instructors in the Business Administration Department. The appointment is from September 1 to December 31, 1978.

Deadline for applications - August 21, 1978. Details are posted on faculty bulletin board.

VCC - VVI - requires a Drafting Instructor and an Electrical Instructor. See posting on faculty bulletin board for details.

B.C.S.T.D. is searching for an individual to conduct seminars and workshops on a wide variety of subjects of interest to small business owners/managers and their employees.

Preferred starting date would be September 1, 1978. For details, see posting on bulletin board.

H.E.P.

### 5) NOTE FROM LEARNING CENTRE

Due to registration, the Learning Centre will be closed from Monday, August 28 through September 4. The Centre will re-open September 5 for the Fall Term.

W.D.

